
HPMS E-Mail  
 
 
 
 
 
Date:   January 26, 2024 
 
Subject:  Request for Information on Medicare Advantage Data (CMS 4207-NC) 

 

CMS announces that a Request for Information (RFI) regarding Medicare Advantage (MA) data 
is now available on the Federal Register (https://www.federalregister.gov/public-
inspection/2024-01832/request-for-information-medicare-advantage-data). Responses to this RFI 
may be used to inform general efforts to strengthen CMS’ MA data capabilities and guide 
policymaking. 

We invite all interested parties to submit their comments by the deadline of May 29, 2024, 11:59 
P.M. Eastern Standard Time.  
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